
             VILLAGE OF HARRISTOWN 

MAYOR & BOARD MEMBERS 

EVELYN DEVERELL-MAYOR-619-3443 

harristownmayor@gmail.com 

DR. APRIL BOGAN-TRUSTEE-678-372-4720 

Abogan2@aol.com 

JEFF ELLER-TRUSTEE-855-0345 

Jeller9@gmail.com 

LES JENKINS-TRUSTEE-791-7147 

Ljenkins5437@yahoo.com 

KURT TERRY-TRUSTEE-217-433-5623 

Gtrman39@comcast.net 

JAY TRUSNER-TRUSTEE-217-791-2501 

jaytrusner@comcast.net 

KEVIN VESSELS-TRUSTEE-618-317-4550 

kmvessels@gmail.com 
 

CLERK-PENNY ALLEN  

FINANCIAL CLERK-TERESA ACREE 

ATTORNEY- JOSH DUBBELDE 

BUDGET OFFICER-RICK LASKOWSKI 

BUILDING INSPECTOR-RICK WATTS 

ZONING/PLANNING OFFICER-MIKE SORRENTINO 

OFFICE STAFF- MISTY PETERS 

                             

PUBLIC WORKS DEPT. 

JONATHAN CLOSS 

JEREMY EMBREY 

 

                         REMEMBER 

You can always email the Village directly from the 

website or by emailing 

harristownvillage01@gmail.com 
 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING SCHEDULE 
February 26, 2024 

March 25, 2024 

April 22, 2024 

May 20, 2024 

June 24, 2024 

July 22, 2024 

August 26, 2024 

September 23, 2024 

October 28, 2024 

November 25, 2024 

December 16, 2024 

Meetings start at 6:30 pm and  

are open to the public to attend. 

If you notice a streetlight  

burned out call 

 Ameren at 1-800-755-5000 

  

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
** Indicates Office Closed 

February 19-President’s Day** 

May 4-Village Clean Up Day 

May 27-Memorial Day** 

June 8- Village Garage Sales 

June 29- Independence Day Celebration 

July 4-Independence Day** 

August 3- Wycklesfest 

August 24-Golf Cart Rally 

September 2-Labor Day** 

October 14-Columbus Day** 

October 31-Trick or Treating 5-8pm 

November 11-Veteran’s Day ** 

November 16-Holiday Bazaar 

November 28-Thanksgiving** 

December 24- Christmas Eve**  

December 25- Christmas ** 

December 31- New Year’s Eve ** 

 

Please help prevent accidental 911 calls. 

The E.T.S.B has received a significant number of 

accidental 911 calls from our area recently. Most 

of them are children calling without realizing it.  

Every single 911 call that comes into 911 is answered 

and attended to. Accidental 911 calls cost a significant 

amount of money and resources every year. They also 

tie up emergency services and phone lines. 

Many cell phones, including iPhones and Android 

devices, have an Emergency SOS feature that 

automatically dials 911.  

How to prevent accidental 9-1-1 calls: 

• Review the settings on your mobile phone to 

choose your emergency alert settings and to lock 

it appropriately, based on your needs. (Note: 

review these periodically as your device settings 

may reset after a manufacturer’s update). To 

update your emergency settings: 

o iPhone: click on “Settings” and 

“Emergency SOS” 

o Android: click on “Settings” and “Safety 

and emergency” 

• Store your phone properly so it is not bouncing 

around in your purse or in your pocket to be sat 

on. If the side button is pressed five times, it 

could initiate a 9-1-1 call. 

  

• Do not let children play with active or old 

phones. Even if your old phone is unregistered 

with no SIM card or cellphone plan, it can still 

call 9-1-1. 

What to do if you call 911 by mistake: 

• Stay on the line. When you call 911, the call is 

tracked in the queue, even if you hang up. Please 

stay on the line to inform the operator that you 

are safe.  

 

mailto:harristownvillage01@gmail.com


Did you know…….? 

You can request books from Barclay Library and 

they will deliver them to the lockers in front of the 

Village office. If you are homebound they will 

deliver them to your home once a month. 

Call the library for more information, 217- 672-3621. 

 

You can pay your water bill online with a credit card 

through the Village of Harristown website. 

You can sign up to receive Email or text alerts from 

the Village of Harristown and/or Macon County 

Emergency Alert system. The link is on the village of 

Harristown website under Residents. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping you posted on any issues 

with your water service is 

important to us. The beginning of a 

new year is the perfect time to 

update your contact info. 

Please update your information by 

filling out the sticker on the return 

portion of your bill. You may also 

update it by emailing the Village at 

harristownvillage01@gmail.com.  

Purchase your February Cash Calendar 
 all month long online or at the  

Village Office 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VILLAGE OF HARRISTOWN 
PROPERTY MAINTENACE & NUISANCE ORDINANCES 
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